FRANKLIN COUNTY BOARD

901 PUBLIC SQUARE
P. 0. BOX 607
BENTON, ILLINOIS 62812

September 26, 2018

TO: All Officeholders, County Board Members, Press and Other
Interested Parties

FROM: Greg Woolard, Franklin County Clerk

In conformance with the Provisions of the Illinois Open Meeting Act (Illinois Compiled
Statutes, Chapter 55, Paragraph 5/2-1002), a Special Meeting of the Franklin County
Board will be held on Monday, October 1, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. in the County Board Room
in the Campbell Building, 901 Public Square, Benton, Illinois.

The purpose of this meeting will be concerning the temporary change of the Frankfort
Precinct #1 Polling Place.

NOTICE TO BE PUBLISHED OR POSTED ON SOCIAL MEDIA



